

## Dr. Michael F. Fitzpatrick

Superintendent-Directo

## Blackstone Valley Vocational Regional School District

65 Pleasant Street, Upton, MA 01568 P 508-529-7758 x3034 F 508-529-3079 mfitzpat@valleytech.k12.ma.us

## School Committee Members

Joseph M. Hall – Bellingham Joseph A. Broderick – Blackstone John C. Lavin, III – Douglas Anthony M. Yitts – Grafton Mitchell A. Intinarelli – Hopedale Dennis P. Braun – Mendon Paul J. Braza – Milford Chester P. Hanratty, Jr. – Millbury Gerald M. Finn – Millville Jeff T. Koopman – Northbridge

Julie H. Mitchell - Sutton David R. Bartlett - Upton James H. Ebbeling - Uxbridge

## MEMORANDUM

FROM: Dr. Michael F. Fitzpatrick

Superintendent-Director

RE: School Budget Public Hearing Notice

DATE: February 16, 2021



The Blackstone Valley Vocational Regional District School Committee will hold a public hearing on the Proposed School Budget for Fiscal Year 2022 on Thursday, March 4, 2021, at 5:05 P.M. in the Blackstone Valley Regional Vocational Technical High School Cafeteria, 65 Pleasant Street Upton, MA.

Signed:

Joseph M. Hall, Chair Blackstone Valley Vocational Regional District School Committee

**RECEIVED** 

By Lisa M. Pedroli at 10:02 am, Feb 17, 2021